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Dear Class of 2023 Alumni, 

I am writing to ask you to participate in the Hawaii State Department of Education Post-School 
Outcomes Survey for students who received special education and related services while in 
high school. Your answers will help us evaluate and improve special education services and 
post-school outcomes for other students. 

The survey includes questions about your education and work experiences since leaving high 
school. The questions will take less than 10 minutes to answer, and your participation is 
voluntary. Your individual answers will be kept confidential. If you are unable to complete the 
survey, a parent or guardian who knows about your high school and post-high school 
experiences may answer in your place. However, we prefer that you, the student, complete the 
survey. 

You may complete the survey in one of three ways: 
1. Online: Go to this link - https://bit.ly/hidoepso
2. Paper: Request to receive a hard copy of the survey, including a postage-paid return

envelope, by contacting the Monitoring and Compliance Branch.
3. Phone: You may also receive a phone call from a staff member offering to assist you

with completing the survey.

Your voice is important to us. Please complete the survey by September 30, 2024. If you have 
any questions, please contact the Monitoring and Compliance Branch via email at: 
macb@k12.hi.us or phone at (808) 307-3600. 

Thank you in advance for your participation. We look forward to receiving your responses. 

Sincerely, 

Ta mi Oyadomari-Chun 
Deputy Superintendent 

AN AFFIRMATIVE ACTION AND EQUAL OPPORTUNITY EMPLOYER 
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